
NOTICE OF VACANCIES 
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR


 Parish of Shustoke

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN

that due to insufficient nominations for the Council leading to the election on 4th May 2023, four vacancies exist in the Office of Councillor for the Parish Council.

If by 6th May 2023 (14 days excluding Dies Non, after the date of this notice) a request for an election to fill the said vacancies is made in writing to the Returning Officer at the address below by TEN electors for the said Parish, an election will be held to fill the said vacancies, otherwise the vacancies will be filled by co-option.

If an election is called, it will take place not later than 13th July 2023.

Dated 15th April 2023

Steve Maxey
Returning Officer
The Council House
South Street
Atherstone
Warwickshire
CV9 1DE


 
